Lanesfield Pera.ry School
Swtmm,mg Data 2022

S wimming and water safety are delivered as part of the national curriculum. At
Lanesfield all year 3 children have a swimming lesson once a week for the
duration of the year at The Royal School. We believe swimming is an important
skill for all children to- have and believe all children should he able tohave the

skill of swimming by the end of year 6.

Children are assessed th,roughout year 3 to see who has heen ahble to:

Swim cmnfntantty cmﬁdzntl.y and prqfl;cmtty over a distance of 25m
Use a range of strokes effectively (front crawl, back stroke, breast stroke)

Po,rform, safa segc-re,scuz in d,'g‘ferant waler-based situations

At La,np,sﬁzld we also ojjcer bhooster sessions sulo,porbzd, bH the PE Premium for
those children who have heen unahle to achieve the 25m. The current year 6
cohort have compLewi a whole year of additional swimming.

P e in | P e in
Year 6 Cohort of 58 Year 3 Year 6
Children who achieved 25m unaided 5% 5 5%
Children who used a range of strokes offectl;vely 5¢y 0
0 53%
Children who perfm"mxad a safe self-rescue in
different water hased situations 7% 5 I%




